
 
Smart Wonders School 

 

 

 

Friday ,22nd September 2023                                                                  SWS/ ACD/2023-24/51 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Smart Wonders!  

We are pleased to inform you that Annual Show of the senior wing will be held on Saturday, 21st October 2023 at 

Tagore theatre Chandigarh. We will start the practices for the show from Monday, 25 th September onwards. A 

special time table is created to be followed during the practices for the Annual Show.  We are sharing the time table 

along with this circular. We will have classes till 11:30 am for the main subjects and then the children will go for 

practices as per the role assigned to them. There will be no Periodic Assessment/ Assembly/ House/Enrichment 

activities till 21st October 2023. 

As we have just concluded our Term 1 examination, it is the time to share the progress and accomplishments of 

our students with you all. We have planned a parent-teacher meeting on Saturday, 30thSeptember 2023 for 

classes 6 to 10 at school to apprise and orient the parents about the review of performance in Term 1. You are 

requested to attend the same. Each parent is being given a 10 minutes slot. Your child’s time- slot is shared 

along with this document. We request you to adhere to the following time slot in order to conduct the 

meeting smoothly. 

 

A Book Fair in association with Scholar’s is also being organized during the PTM to help you select from an array 

of books to encourage your ward towards imbibing the habit of reading. You are requested to visit the book fair in 

the basketball court on the school premises. Together we can and we will continue to work for providing engaging 

and wholesome experiences for our students. We look forward to your presence in school. 

 

Warm Regards 

 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


